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30th March 2001

The Secretary, 
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business 
and Education References Committee

Email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au
Dear Sir,

Please find attached the University of Melbourne Postgraduate Association’s (UMPA’s) submission to the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education References Committee’s inquiry into the capacity of public universities to meet Australia’s higher education needs.

This submission is authorised by the UMPA Council.

UMPA welcomes the opportunity to contribute to the inquiry, and would be pleased to assist the committee further in any way, should that be necessary.



Yours sincerely,

Emmaline Bexley

UMPA President


Simon Booth
UMPA Vice-President (Education)



